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For 30 years, Oregonians have successfully voted by mail, thereby giving all eligible 

citizens the right to vote. In-person voting would severely limit the opportunity for a 

huge segment of our population to vote and make their voices heard, including the 

homebound and disabled, those who lack transportation, and those working long 

hours and unable to leave their job to vote. I strongly urge our legislatures to vote NO 

on SB 210. Thank you.  


